
    L-1825 Bond Counsel Services  

Questions – 10/28/24:        Posted: 11/1/24 

 

 

1.  In III.4. of the above-mentioned RFQ, it states that one proposal package should be submitted 

electronically to THEA’s Procurement e-mail. That is pretty clear language. However, in other 

places in the RFQ, it gets less clear and refers to an "original" PDF, a "package delivered," and a 

"firmly bound or stapled" submission which all seems to be older terminology relating to 

physical delivery of bound/stapled proposals (including an original with a wet signature in blue 

ink) in a physical package. The RFP also states that facsimile and telegraphic submittals will not 

be accepted.  

Answer:  THEA will only accept electronic submittals of the proposal packages via the 

Procurements e-mail address: procurement@tampa-xway.com 

 

2. Referring to section III. Instructions To Firms, number 3., can you please confirm that we are 

only submitting one PDF via email, and we do not need to create a bound physical copy for 

delivery to THEA? 

 

Answer:  Please submit only one (1) pdf via e-mail to the Procurement e-email address: 

procurement@tampa-xway.com 

 

 


